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October 2018 Town Council Meeting 

                    From the Desk of  
Vice Mayor Susi Loyzelle 

I am privileged and honored to represent the Town at various 
intergovernmental and community meetings, workshops and 
events that allow me to gain greater insight about the needs of 
our community.  In an effort to remain transparent I am 
committed to “Keeping You Informed” with this monthly 
report.  

September 20, 2018– October 11, 2018 

Date Host 
/Location 

Topic Meeting Summary 

09/26 Town of Cutler 
Bay 

Monthly Town Council 
Meeting 

Attended the regularly scheduled Town 
Council Meeting held at Town Hall. 

09/27 Homestead 
Hampton Inn  

South Dade Chamber of 
Commerce  

Attended the South Dade Chamber of 
Commerce Board Installation Luncheon with 
Mayor Bell and Town Manager Casals. 

10/01 Encompass 
Health 

Encompass Health 
Proclamation  

Presented a Proclamation to Encompass 
Health during their Open House with Miami-
Dade County Commissioner Daniella Levine 
Cava. 

10/03 Town of Cutler 
Bay 

Communities for a 
Lifetime Committee 
(CFAL) 

Attended the regularly scheduled CFAL 
Meeting. 

10/04 Homestead Air 
Force Base 

Military Affairs Council 
(MAC) Monthly Meeting 

Attended the MAC monthly meeting for the 
New Wing Commander introduction. Guest 
Lynn Brannon, Building Healthy Military 
Communities State of Florida Director, 
enjoyed networking and hearing about 
activities at the base.  

10/09 Conference 
Call 

Properties in Cutler Bay Discussion held on various properties in our 
Town and the potential for future 
development. 

10/10 Starbucks Publix Supermarkets 
Meeting 

Attended a meeting with Juan J. Mayol, Jr. 
of Holland and Knight to discuss property 
plans for Publix Supermarket on Old Cutler 
Road. 
 

 

Feel free to contact me if you have questions about the monthly report via email at 
sloyzelle@cutlerbay-fl.gov or (305) 240-6183.  

mailto:pbell@cutlerbay-fl.gov
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Upcoming Town Events  
 
 
 

Other News:   

• Come join us at the next Communities for a Lifetime Committee (CFAL) Meeting on 
Wednesday, November 7, 2018 at 6:00 PM at Town Hall.  Click here to learn about the CFAL 
Committee. 

• Please Note:  The Town Council will not be holding a regular Council Meeting in the  
month of November. The next regularly scheduled Council Meeting will take 
place on Wednesday, December 12, 2018 at 7:00 PM.  Please visit our website 
for additional information at: www.cutlerbay-fl.gov. 
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